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ABBRA Roundtable To Include Health Insurance Representative
Free marine industry roundtable at Bristol Marine will include guest speaker

The American Boat Builders and Repairers Association (ABBRA), founded in 1943, strengthens and 
encourages professionalism in the boat building and marine service industry by providing its members with 
timely information, training, education and business services.

ABBRA: Dedicated to the Service and Repair Industry.
###

ABBRA, 50 Water St. Warren, RI 02885 • Phone: 401-247-0318 • Fax: 401-247-0074 

Warren, RI—The American Boat Builders & Repairers Association (ABBRA) has invited long-time health-
insurance professional Robert Driscoll to its next roundtable discussion on June 29 at Bristol Marine (Rhode 
Island) from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Driscoll will answer questions about how health-care reform will affect 
small businesses in the recreational boating industry. The free roundtable discussion is open to ABBRA 
members and non-members. 

“We invite all small businesses within the marine industry to take advantage of this unique opportunity to 
openly discuss their concerns,” Doug Domenie, ABBRA president, says. “We hope to bust the myths and talk to 
others who are facing this same situation. And, it’s free!” 

Robert Driscoll, a graduate of the University of Rhode Island, has worked for several large insurance companies 
and has owned and operated an insurance agency in Wickford, Rhode Island, for nearly a decade. For the past 
10 years, Driscoll has worked for National Employee Benefit Companies (NEBCO), which is now the benefits 
division of American Wholesale Insurance Group (AMWINS). AMWINS is the second largest wholesale 
brokerage in the United States. Driscoll’s area of expertise is small group medical insurance where he oversees 
a group comprised primarily of members of various Rhode Island Chambers of Commerce. 

The regional roundtables are open to both ABBRA members and non-members. For more information, or 
to register for either of these events, please call Jessica Slemons at 401-247-0318 or email jslemons@abbra.org. 
Please RSVP no later than Friday, June 11, 2010.


